
From: Dennis, Dan
Sent: 10/7/2014 6:15:54 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: Michael Haley; Pitts, Ted; Patel, Swati; Dennis, Esther; Amber Gillum
Subject: Thank you

Governor Haley,

My wife and I would like to personally thank you, your staff and the professionals 
at DSS for helping our family become approved foster parents. 

Sincerely,

Dan

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Dennis, Esther" <estherdennis@sc.rr.com 
<mailto:estherdennis@sc.rr.com>>
Date: October 7, 2014 at 6:04:03 PM EDT
To: "'Sturkie, Sandra'" <Sandra.Sturkie@dss.sc.gov 
<mailto:Sandra.Sturkie@dss.sc.gov>>
Cc: "'Lowe, Jacqueline'" <Jacqueline.Lowe@dss.sc.gov 
<mailto:Jacqueline.Lowe@dss.sc.gov>>, "'Bradley, Monica'" 
<Monica.Bradley@dss.sc.gov <mailto:Monica.Bradley@dss.sc.gov>>, 
"'Hanak-Coulter, Jessica'" <Jessica.Hanak-Coulter@dss.sc.gov 
<mailto:Jessica.Hanak-Coulter@dss.sc.gov>>, "'Gillum, Amber'" 
<Amber.Gillum@dss.sc.gov <mailto:Amber.Gillum@dss.sc.gov>>, "Dennis, 
Dan" <ddennis@denniscorporation.com 
<mailto:ddennis@denniscorporation.com>>
Subject: RE: follow up

Ms. Sturkie,

 

Thank you for your help today.  We have our license posted by our fire 
escape plan!  I wanted to double check and make sure that somewhere it is 
documented that we have completed the paperwork and are interested in 



adopting if a child becomes available for adoption.  

 

Thank you again for your help,

Esther Dennis

803.600.1847

 

From: Sturkie, Sandra [<mailto:Sandra.Sturkie@dss.sc.gov>] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 07, 2014 9:22 AM
To: estherdennis@sc.rr.com <mailto:estherdennis@sc.rr.com>
Cc: Lowe, Jacqueline; Bradley, Monica; Hanak-Coulter, Jessica; Gillum, 
Amber
Subject: follow up

 

Mrs. Dennis 

 I apologize that you have not received this before now.  Please find the 
attached license with an effective date of September 24, 2014.  Thank you 
for willingness to care for our children who have had to be removed from their 
homes.  We will ensure that your address is correct in our database and 
paper file.  Please let me know if you need anything further.

 

With Regards, 

Sandra Sturkie

 

Sandra M. Sturkie, M.S.

Child Welfare Director

Department of Social Services

803-898-4520 (office)

843-206-8800 (cell)


